MONIKA HARRIS
330 West California Boulevard * 213
Pasadena * California *» 91105

September 24, 1998

PCAC Board of Directors
351 South Hudson Street

Room 6
Pasadena, CA 91109

To whom it may concern:

Due to an increasing number of professional commitments and
severe time constraints, I regret to inform you that I will be unable to
continue my duties on PCAC's Board of Directors. Please know that my
decision was not made lightly, During my tenure on the Board, I have
grown to apprecfate the unique and vital role public access
programming serves in our community. I have also been inspired by
the level of dedication and commitment demonstrated not only by this
Board, but by the members of the community it serves. With each new
challenge PCAC has faced, 1 have seen this organization emerge
stronger and better-equipped to face the future. I am honored to have
played some part in this process and wish you much success in the

years to come.

Kind regaids,
. /‘ . .
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cc:  Ann Marie Villicana
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